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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY 

Department of Education 
Busby Primary School 

Church Road 
Clarkston 
G76 8EB 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
House Day / Sports Award 

 
 

Friday 5th October will be this session’s first House Day.  It will be a celebration of sporting 
achievement at Busby Primary School. 
 
To celebrate the opening of our new MUGA - Mrs Kerr, the House Captains and the Sports Leader’s 
have planned a fun day of activities for the pupils to participate in. 
 
Representatives from Sports Scotland and East Renfrewshire Council will be visiting during the 
morning to present our new Sports Scotland Gold Award – their official photographers will be 
taking photographs, if you are happy for your child to participate in the photograph please 
complete the form on the reverse of this letter and return to school Thursday/Friday AM. 
 
All pupils should arrive in school uniform and change into outdoor PE kit (including a waterproof 
jacket). If they have clothing in their house colour, e.g. top/hoody, they are welcome to bring with 
them to school on Friday to wear during these events. 
 
Apologies for the late notice, but we were waiting on confirmation from Sports Scotland and GDPR 
consents. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mark Weir 

 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


